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Background: As we embark on the preparations for this year’s forum topic in support of mental health. In recognizing the profound impact 
our efforts can have on the well-being of current and future Girl Scouts, this year's forum aims to explore innovative approaches, share 
insights, and cultivate a collective commitment to nurturing the mental health of our youth members. Our council has begun by establishing 
and launching our Mental Health Patch Program. Each year at Forums, the Board solicits feedback from our members on different topics. 

Questions: 
What are the mental health challenges our youth members face? 
What additional mental health programs and resources do our youth members need?
What mental health training and resources do volunteers need to confidently support 
their Girl Scouts?




